

PRESCHOOL SCREENING

Virtual Meeting or by Phone



IS YOUR CHILD 3 OR 4 YEARS OF AGE?
PARTICIPATE IN A WELLNESS SCREENING
APPOINTMENT

PROGRAM STAFF WILL MEET WITH YOU BY
VIDEOCONFERENCE OR PHONE
TO COMPLETE A SIMPLE
ACTIVITY CHECKLIST TO
MONITOR YOUR CHILD'S DEVELOPMENT

RECEIVE A FREE BRAIN BUILDING BAG AND FUN ACTIVITY IDEAS TO PROMOTE SCHOOL READINESS

Free!

Registration is required
To register
by Phone: 204-647-1083
or by email:
3yearoldscreen@gmail.com

Please provide

your name and community you reside

THIS PROGRAM IS FOR FAMILIES IN THE SOUTH PARKLAND AREA

Roblin
Dauphin
Grandview
Gilbert Plains
Winnipegosis
Ochre River
Ste Rose
Laurier
McCreary
Ethelbert
Alonsa
Glenella



3-year-old screening is going virtual in 2021

South Parkland Healthy Child Coalition has annually hosted 3-year-old screening events; this year, we will continue to do so, just differently. It is important to continue to support children and their families during the Covid-19 pandemic, so we have adjusted the program to fit the changing times. As always, this program is FREE to all families.

If you have a child who is currently 3 or 4 years old, and lives in the areas of Mountain View School Division or Turtle River School Division, we invite you to participate!

Here is how it works:

- 1. To register, contact us at 3yearoldscreen@gmail.com or call 204-647-1083
- 2. A trained program facilitator will contact you and arrange for you to pick up a package at a location near you. The package will contain:
 - An easy-to-use checklist to monitor your child's development
 - A Brain Building Bag, full of play-based materials for age-appropriate activities
- 3. While playing with your child at home, complete the checklist you received.
- 4. About one week after you receive the checklist and Brain Building Bag, the program facilitator will meet with you by videoconference or phone to:
 - Discuss the items on the checklist, and any related questions or concerns you may have
 - Offer referrals for services if needed (e.g., speech therapy, hearing testing, etc.)
 - Provide more tips and activity ideas

This year we will also offer additional Activity Bags and supports if families would like further assistance with any areas of concern, from behaviour to speech or attention issues.

South Parkland Healthy Child Coalition's mission is to work collaboratively to support the healthy development of young children. Recognizing that parents are the first, most important and most lasting teachers in a child's life, we aim to offer quality programs and support to families. Along with parents, we want children to be physically and emotionally healthy, safe and secure, successful at learning, and socially engaged. Together we can help all children reach their potential.

If your child is 3 or 4 years old, please contact us – we are waiting for your email or call.